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Discover how to become an entrepreneur by starting your own small business Do you hate your job? Are you looking for a way to build the lifestyle you want? Do you want to work from home but have no business ideas? Would you like to explore new
business opportunities? Becoming an entrepreneur and starting your own business is actually not as difficult as what most people would have you believe. You don't need a MBA or business degree, nor do you need years of experience. Entrepreneurs
start small businesses, often highly successful, with a few simple business ideas and not much else. Take Action! and Start your own Business explores why entrepreneurs go out on their own and how they go about it. **** The myths surrounding
starting your own business are stripped away. This book will show you: How to start your own business. Where to look for new business ideas. How entrepreneurs take business ideas and turn them into profit. How running a small business can free you
from the rat race. How to build your life around your unique purpose in life. Taking Consistent Action is Key to Changing your LifeDo you want your own profitable small business that will bring fame and success? Do you desire financial independence
and personal freedom? Would you love to improve your relationships and make them more fulfilling by being able to spend more quality time with your loved ones?**** Becoming an entrepreneur and starting your own business becomes easy once you know
how. You can achieve all of the above, but you must be willing to take action. If you apply the principles taught, you can become an entrepreneur and start a small business faster than what you ever imagined possible. Will this be one of those books
that will change your life and start you on your entrepreneurial journey? There's only one way to find out Starting a business has never been made this easy!

Are you about to begin your dissertation or a research project, but don’t know what topic to choose?Are you unsure of what research methods to use and how they should be applied to your project?Are you worried about how to write up your research
project?Then this is the book for you! A balanced coverage of qualitative and quantitative methods means that no matter what approach you choose to use for your project, there are examples and case studies to help guide you through the process.
Student Research boxes provide an insight into situations and research decisions that students have encountered in real life projects. They contain hints, tips and sometimes questions to help you think through your own project. A Running Case Study
charts the progression of two student research projects - one qualitative and one quantitative - and shows how the content of each chapter can be used to develop their projects. Thought provoking questions are included in order to help you consider
the issues and decisions involved, which you can then apply to your own project. Deeper Insight boxes delve further into particular research issues, offering you a detailed description to increase your understanding of these areas, whilst Real Life
examples put research methods into context, by showing you how they have been applied in real world situations. The Online Learning Centre contains a vast amount of extra resources to help you create a superior project: Six statistical chapters are
available to help you prepare, test and analyse your hypotheses and data. Extra cases, appendices and dataset exercises help you to take your study further. Check out the Research Skills Centre for free chapters of Study Skills books, examples of
good and bad proposals, and templates for questionnaires and surveys. All of this and more can be found at www.mcgraw-hill.co.uk/textbooks/blumberg

As per IP University Syllabus for BBA and B.Com. (Hons.)

1. Averages, 2. Ratio, 3. Proportion, 4. Percentage, 5. Profit and Loss, 6. Simple Interest, 7. Compound Interest, 8. Annuities, 9. True Discount and Banker’s Discount, 10. Basic Concepts of Set Theory, 11. Simultaneous Equations, 12. Quadratic
Equations (In One Variable Inequalities), 13. Linear Programming (Two Variable).

This book deals with the fundamental branches of business law, namely, law of contract, law of sale of goods, law of partnership, law of negotiable instruments and law of information technology. Its contents have been extracted from the authors’
reputed title Mercantile Law that has gained tremendous readership over the years. Business Law is intended to serve as a textbook for the students of BCom, BCom (Hons), CA Common Proficiency Test (CPT), CA Integrated Professional Competence Course
(IPCC), CS Foundation Programme. ICMA Intermediate, BBA, MBA, and also for those appearing for banking and competitive examinations.

With this ebook, you can find all B.Com 1st Year Financial Accounting Notes Accounting: Meaning, Scope and Importance, Branches of Accounting, Accounting Concepts and Conventions, Double Entry System, Preparation of Journal, Subsidiary Books
including Cash Book, Ledger, Trial Balance, Preparation of Final Accounts of Sole Traders and Partnership Firms. Bank Reconciliation Statement, Distinction between Capital and Revenue items, Depreciation Methods and Accounting including AS-6,
Accounts of Non-Trading Concerns including Hospital and Educational Institutions. Accounts relating to Partnership: Admission, Retirement and Death of a Partner, Dissolution of Partnership, Amalgamation of Firms, Sale of Firm to a Company, Gradual
Realisation of Assets and Piece Meal Distribution.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Business Revision Guide helps students apply their knowledge, understanding and skills to succeed in their course. This endorsed Cambridge International AS and A Level Business Revision Guide has been designed
to further develop students' skills for the Cambridge International AS and A Level Business course. Revised to meet the latest syllabus (9609) this book is packed full of guidance to reinforce students' understanding and skills to succeed in their
course. Written by experienced examiners this Revision Guide is perfect for international learners and accompanies the Cambridge International AS and A Level Business Coursebook (third edition).
Jeff Bezos is a highly successful man. He is the second richest man in the world, thanks to his highly successful business that you know as Amazon.com. Bezos started out in the financial industry and then took a turn and founded Amazon.com. Over the
past two decades, he had built this company into a multi-billion-dollar e-commerce website that is a leader in its industry. He has also branched out into other areas such as inventing new technology and privatizing space travel. From his lengthy
history in business that has led to his major successes, it is inevitable that Bezos has learned a lot of lessons when it comes to being a success. This book, "Think Like Jeff Bezos: Making of an e-commerce business e-mammoth from yesterday for
tomorrow with 23 Life Changing Lessons from Jeff Bezos on life, people, business, technology and leadership" by Jamie Morris is dedicated to teaching you these lessons. Within' this book you will learn valuable lessons on topics ranging from life,
business, and leadership. You will learn the specific secrets that Jeff Bezos has used to maximize his success in business and ensure that he runs a company that operates like a well-oiled machine and 3 case study of his other business model.
Despite him now having over 55,000 workers and billions in revenue every year, Bezos still manages to run his business with a highly intimate approach. As we celebrate Amazon's 23rd year in business, we will also celebrate Bezos' 23 best lessons
about business, leadership, and life. This book is a tribute to the brilliant man that Bezos is and all that his own life lessons have to offer us as we strive to create the same excellent within our own lives and businesses. For anyone who is
curious about the teachings of the second richest man in the world and about how he came to earn this position, this book is just for you. Grab yourself a hot drink, settle in, and get ready to learn 23 powerful life changing lessons that will take
you and your business to the next level.
Special edition of the Federal Register, containing a codification of documents of general applicability and future effect with ancillaries.
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For the students of B.Com.(Pass & Hons.), CA, CS, Other Equivalent Examinations.In this revised and updated edition, the text has undergone an exhaustive revision and a substancial value addition.The object of this book Business Law is to set out
the basic principles of Mercentile Law simply and clearly.The whole book is in the form of capsule model and unneccessary explantions have been removed.Vital points have been given in boxes so that students can easily identify and memorise them.The
book has been written in a simple language and lucid style.

Who can buy? Students of BBA, B.Com, and law must buy this book as it is in their syllabus. General students interested in running a business should know the acts given in this book, so it is helpful for them as well. Business Regulatory Framework
is specially designed to serve as an undergraduate textbook for B.Com. (Honors & General) students of the different universities across India. This book is designed especially to cater to the needs of commerce students, equipping them with a strong
foundation for an understanding of the current business law situation. The book seeks to provide comprehensive coverage of the various topics relating to business law. It offers content that is simple to understand but does not compromise on
necessary technical detail.

There are those who suspect that individuals with Rh negative blood are descendants of ancient astronauts, but there some . . . who know for sure. Blood is not necessarily thicker than water when a love triangle is orchestrated by extraterrestrials.
When Olivia finds out she is pregnant, Bobby is forced to relive his past, his own alien engineered birth. As he struggles to convince the young virgin to go through with the pregnancy, Olivia reconciles with the terrifying knowledge that she has
been abducted and is now incubating what she views as a creature. But despite her apprehensions she cannot bring herself to terminate the pregnancy. Much to her dismay, Olivia moves from utter disbelief to reluctantly accepting Bobby's claim that he
is a Hybrid.
This edited monograph contains a comprehensive overview of educational developments in the fields of operations research (OR) and management science (MS). The book outlines key factors in OR/MS curricular programs and analyses different approaches
regarding student enrollment and failure rates. The approach is genuinely international, whereas the focus lies on the European level. The target audience primarily comprises public policy planners in education, deans and school directors as well as
program coordinators.
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